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




Pictured:  (L to R): Vince Fillipello, John Kestel, Mike and 
Mirtha Donovan, Cindy and John Peyton, and Maria Cabrera. 

You see them in most of the events helping out. Breakfast, 
Italian and Irish dinner. Here you see them finally getting a 

bite to eat after a successful fish fry. 

Picture and Article Submissions need to be in by 
the 20th of the month

All articles are to be submitted to:

Laura Schuberg Newsletter Editor
L.Schuberg@gmail.com
(805) 794-9189

Inside This Issue
Report Title Page Report Title Page
Grand Knight’s Report 1,8 Advertising Pages 4, 5, 7, 9, 

11, 13
Schedule of Events 2 Glenn Schiferl 

Article
10, 14

Chancellor’s Report
Insurance Agent’s Report

3 Knight & Family 
of the Month

12

Pro-Life Updates! 6 Knightline 
Adverting Update

14

Adoration Update 8 Directory 15

Grand Knight’s Report

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

Brother Knights,

   Here is a spiritual thought from Thomas à 
Kempis, Medieval Catholic monk and author of 
The Imitation of Christ:

“So long as we live in this world we cannot escape 
suffering and temptation. Whence it is written in 
the book of Job: The life of man upon earth is a 
warfare (Job 7:1) . . . Yet temptations, though 
troublesome and severe, are often useful to a man, 
for in them he is humbled, purified, and instructed. 

The saints all passed 
through many 
temptations and 
trials to profit by 
them, while those 
who could not resist 
became reprobate 
and fell away. There 

is no state so holy, no place so secret, that 
temptations and trials will not come. Man is never 
safe from them as long as he lives, for they come 
from within us . . . Often we do not know what we 
can stand, but temptation shows us what we are . . . 
Let us humble our souls under the hand of God in 
every trial and temptation for he will save and
exalt the humble in spirit.” 

(Continued on page 8)
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Schedule of Events

February, 2012

2/3/12 Friday Clergy Appreciation Dinner, Parish Hall, 6:30 PM
2/6/12 Monday K of C Officers’ Meeting at Conference Room, 8:00 PM
2/12/12 Sunday Pancake Breakfast after 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
2/13/12 Monday K of C 5300 Business Meeting at Parish Hall, 7:30 PM
2/22/12 Wednesday Ash Wednesday, Lent Begins
2/24/12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6 PM

March, 2012

3/2/12 Friday Lenten Fish Friday, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/5/12 Monday Officer’s Meeting, Conference Room, 8:00 PM
3/9/12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/11/12 Sunday Pancake Breakfast & Blood Drive, Parish Hall, after 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
3/12/12 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/16/12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry Friday, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/17/12 Saturday St. Patrick Dinner, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/23/12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry Friday, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
3/30/12 Friday Lenten Fish Fry Friday, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM

April, 2012
4/2/12 Monday Officer’s Meeting, Conference Room, 8:00 PM
4/6/12 Friday Good Friday
4/8/12 Sunday Easter Parking, St. Raphael’s, 9 AM
4/9/12 Monday Business Meeting, Parish Hall, 6:00 PM
4/17/12 Sunday Pancake Breakfast, Parish Hall, After 7:30 and 9:30 AM Masses
4/29/12 Sunday Corporate Communion, 9:30 AM Mass


February 1, 2012, The Knightline 5300 is published monthly in Goleta, California as the Official 
Newsletter of the Knights of Columbus, Goleta Valley Council 5300, P.O. Box 65, Goleta, CA 93116-
0065. Publication of Knightline 5300 is an activity of the Knights of Columbus and all members are 
welcome to participate.  Neither the Editor nor the Council may agree or disagree with opinions
expressed within this publication's articles and neither take responsibility or offer endorsements of 
advertisers. Knightline 5300 deadline is the 20th of the month for 
the following month’s issue.  Subscription price included in dues.

Laura Schuberg
Newsletter Editor
E-mail: L.Schuberg@gmail.com
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  Below you will find the list of people who we 
should be praying for:

 SK Steve Schlesselman whose latest challenge 
is failing eyesight

 For the repose of Mark Vampola’s mom, Kae
Vampola, who recently passed away.

 For Joe Lima, who recently passed away.
 For the SK Francisco Cabrera family who are 

facing challenging times.
 SK Jim Wasil

 Bro. Ken Riley
 SK Frank Donohoe

 Judy Klinge, wife of SK Brian Klinge
 Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh

 Denise Swiaki, wife of SK Walter Swiacki
 Donna Abels, wife of SK Jim Abels

 Ray Villa and Soccorro Sieckmann, brother-
in-law and sister-in-law to SK Felix Sanchez

 Sr. Teresa Meza. Sister of SK Jose Meza
 Nancy Herrera, widow of SK Pablo Herrerra

 Rachel De Alba, widow of Bro. Salvatore De 
Alba

 Maureen Lacey, widow of SK John Lacey
 For Fr. Dennis Collins of Our Lady of

Sorrows

We should also be 
praying for our priests 
and deacons who are 
our spiritual leaders in 
our spiritual 
community.

     If you know of anybody in need of our prayers 
please feel free to contact me at 967-9473.

Ways to Pay for Whole Life
We live in a world of options and we are 

constantly bombarded by choices.  Some of these 
make our lives more complicated, but many of these 
choices are created with the public in mind.

At the Knights of Columbus, every product 
we offer has been designed solely for the benefit of 
our members and their families.  When I present an 
option to you, it’s because a team of experts has 
discussed it at length to be certain it serves your best 
interest.

That said, we have a few options on how you 
can provide and pay for the whole life coverage that 
your family needs.  Many whole life policies call for 
premiums to be paid for your entire life or to age 100.  
But we also offer permanent life coverage with 
guaranteed cash values (and the potential to earn 
dividends, which are not guaranteed) through policies 
that offer a limited period of premium payments.

First, we offer “10 Pay Life” and “20 Pay 
Life.”  Consider paying premiums for 10 or 20 years, 
and never having to pay for the coverage again.  The 
plan is “paid up” and no more premiums are due.  The 
plan stays in force, the death benefit remains intact 
and the guaranteed cash value continues to grow.

A plan with similar benefits is “Life Paid Up 
at 65.”  The difference over 10 or 20 Pay Life plans is 
that this permanent product requires you to pay 
premiums until age 65.  The premiums stop (just in 
time for retirement), but the plan remains in force.

Finally, the ultimate in limited pay is our 
Single Premium Life product.  Imagine buying life 
insurance – permanent life insurance – and only 
paying one single premium?  It’s possible.

To learn more about these products, our long-
term care insurance or retirement products, please call 
me today.

Chancellor’s Report
SK Jack Turney, Chancellor

Insurance Agent’s Report
David Farebrother, Field Agent

David L. Farebrother, FICF
CA DOI Lic # 0E547974
Office (805) 684-0053
Cellular (805) 766-2144

  E-Mail: david.farebrother@kofc.org





        
         

      

         
          






   











             

           


            

  
         

      


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
       


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










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
 
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
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
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     
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







        




February, 2012 Knightline 5300, Page 6

Pro-Life UPDATES:
Right to Life News Recap for 2011 (And 

looking forward in 2012)
It appears that 2011 was a year of great advances for 
human rights to life.  The year continued the shift of 
efforts to promote right to life legislation in the states.  
Bills that require a sonogram before an abortion passed 
in several states and are in process in others.  The Texas 
sonogram requirement law was upheld by a federal 
appeals court.  Sonograms have proven to be a major 
tool in convincing mothers that life is the best choice.  
Also, bills that limit abortions on the basis of fetal pain 
passed in several states and are under consideration in 
others.  Altogether 460 pro-life bills were introduced 
and 70 passed.  Many abortion clinics have closed in the 
past year and state regulatory agencies are stepping up 
from their poor performance in investigating problems 
in abortion clinics.  Several abortion providers are under 
prosecution as horrific conditions in their clinics came 
to light.  One of their most egregious practices, used in 
prosecutions, is the killing of children born alive after a 
“failed” abortion.  

What is on the pro-life work list for 2012?  According to 
the National Right to Life Committee, the most 
important items are fetal pain bills and the defeat of 
Barack Obama.  The NRLC calls Obama “the most anti-
life president we've ever had”.  Although he professes to 
be against abortion privately, he actually voted twice in 
the Illinois legislature against protection for infant born 
alive after abortion.  A vote for these laws would not 
have diminished his support of abortion rights, yet he 
chose to cater to his abortion industry constituency.  
Fetal pain laws have been enacted in 5 states and 
already in 2012 bills in 3 states and the District of 
Columbia have been introduced.

The NRLC ranks California as 49th of the states in 
upholding a right to life.  It appears that we Knights of 
Columbus, protectors of the innocent, have some work 
to do.  What can we as individuals do?  For those who 
want to give of our time, we can pray at Planned 
Parenthood on Sundays, participate in Walk for Life, 
help at pro-life clinics, and talk to others, especially our 
children, about our convictions.  For monetary support, 
we can give to appropriate organizations such as 
National Right to Life Committee, American Life 
League, and Life Network (Santa Barbara pro-life 
clinic).  We can take pride that our Council 5300 is 
exporting the use of sonograms internationally.

Walk for Life: Standing Up for the Unborn
SAN FRANCISCO, January 24, 2012 
(LifeSiteNews.com) – Tens of thousands of pro-lifers 
gathered in front of San Francisco’s City Hall, and then 
filled the city’s main thoroughfare, walking about two 
miles down Market Street to the Embarcadero in the 8th 
Annual Walk for Life West Coast on January 21.

Estimates of how many walkers participated vary from 
40,000 to 55,000. “The San Jose Mercury News says 
50,000,” Gibbons Cooney, head of Walk For Life West 
Coast media relations told LifeSiteNews, “but I think 
more because our stationary video camera showed 
people passing solidly at the foot of Market Street for 1 
hour & 10 minutes.”

Organizers said this year’s new route down Market 
Street made the event an even bigger success, providing 
more exposure for the Walk through the heart of San 
Francisco, with participants banging drums, playing 
guitars, chanting “We are pro-life,” and stopping all 
traffic for more than a mile.

Abortion rights protesters, who held their own rally 
called ‘West Coast Rally for Reproductive Justice,’ 
which was reportedly attended by about 80 people, 
briefly attempted to disrupt the Walk by pulling an 
orange plastic fence across Market Street, but police 
quickly removed the group of counter-protesters.

Before the Walkers proceeded down Market Street, 
Baptist preacher Rev. Clenard Childress, who has 
spoken at seven of the eight Walks, urged the 
participants to focus on the light of the Culture of Life 
they were 
giving 
witness to, 
and said 
that the 
Holy Spirit 
would be 
their guide.

Pictured: A
view of Walk for Life Rally before the Walk began.

Taken from http://www.lifesitenews.com/news/40000-
to-55000-pro-lifers-fill-san-franciscos-main-street-
during-walk-for-l




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(Grand Knight’s Report, continued from page 1)
     How can we learn from the trials and 

temptations that we experience in our everyday lives 
so that we can deepen our relationship with God?  
One of the ways to reflect and grow with our 
relationship with God is to set aside some time to 
listen to what He has to say to us.  We have various 
ways we can choose.  One is Eucharistic Adoration.
You can go either to the Bishop High Chapel Monday 
through Thursday and sign up for an hour of 
devotion.  Another is to attend the Stations of the 
Cross during Lent at St. Raphael’s Parish at 5:30 PM.
And yet another way is to join a Bible Study group.

     To remind you of our past and upcoming events:
       On January 22nd, our Council sponsored the St. 
Mark’s and St. Raphael’s Youth Groups to participate 
in the Walk for Life in San Francisco, California.
       Brothers Francisco Cabrera, Chris Arnoult and I 
went to St. Mark’s Parish on Wednesday during Rush 
Week to raise awareness about what our Council and 
the Knights of Columbus do.  We have a follow up 
visit scheduled soon.
       Don’t forget to purchase your tickets for the 
Clergy Appreciation Dinner, which is scheduled for 
Friday, February 3rd at 6:30 PM in St. Raphael’s 
Parish Hall.
        Brother Michael Donovan has once again agreed 
to chair the Friday Fish Fries starting on February 
24th.  If you are interested in participating, please 
give Brother Michael a call:  967-9506.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
(Times and Locations):

Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs: Bishop High Chapel, 8:00 
AM-8:00 PM.
Wed: Our Lady of Sorrows: 12:45-6:00 PM.
Thurs: Holy Cross, 1:00 PM-7:00 PM.
Thurs (1st):  Chapel of the Poor Clares, 4:00 PM for 24 
Hours.
Fri (each):  Our Lady of Guadalupe, 6:00 PM-8:00 PM, 
SB Mission, 4:00 PM -5:00 PM
Fri (1st):  St. Raphael’s Church, 24 Hour Exposition 
begins at 8:00 AM, San Roque, 9:00 AM- 10:00 AM,
St. Mark’s, 5:45 PM – 7:00 PM.
Sat (1st): St. Raphael’s Church, Benediction 8:00 AM.
Sun & Holy Days: Chapel of the Poor Clares, all day.

























New Adoration 
Times!

As of the first week in 
January, we have 
added Thursdays to 
our weekly schedule of 
Eucharistic Adoration 
at Bishop High School 
Chapel. The days and 
hours, are every 
Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and 
Thursday from 8:00 
a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Please consider 
signing up to spend a 
little time with GOD in 
the Eucharist! For sign-
ups or more 
information, please 
contact Margaret Priest 
at margpriest@aol.com 
or 967-7391.





Locally Owned and Operated

Goleta
5757 Hollister Ave

Santa Barbara
324 W Montecito St.

Look for 
our Ad 

in

Thursday’s 
Paper!
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KC Member, Scoutmaster Glenn Schiferl 
Earns Unit Leader Award of Merit

Pictured: Scoutmaster Glenn Schiferl with his son Thomas, an 
Eagle Scout.

By Joe Kovach

KC Member since 1996

Glenn T. Schiferl, Scoutmaster of Troop 105 for the 
past four years, was the recipient of the Unit Leader 
Award of Merit at two ceremonies recently.  Life 
Scout Fritz Mora and his parents, Assad and Kathy, 
showed up in a surprise visit at Glenn’s workplace 
at UCSB’s Physics Department during winter break 
by reading the award’s requirements and presenting 
him with a plaque, plant, balloon and plate of 
cookies.

Again, at the regular Wednesday meeting in January 
of the Troop, a formal presentation was made of the 
certificate in front of the entire troop and many of 
the parents.

Highlights of Glenn’s experience as Scoutmaster to 
date:

 Going to Camp Chanwanakee in the Sierras 
seven years in a row.  Spending a week 
outdoors, camping and competing with other 
troops in scouting skills, working on merit 
badges and working as a team to have as 
much fun as possible.

 Skiing and snowboarding, backpacking in 
the Sierras and whitewater rafting;

 Launching rockets in the desert, spending a 
night on the USS Hornet, camp and kayak at 
Santa Cruz Island, go sailing, visit fire 
stations, learn about robotics, chess, 
welding, dentistry, fingerprinting, financial 
management, learn to cook, play games, 
attend religious retreats, serve the parish and 
the community and all the while earn ranks, 
badges and community accolades.

Glenn was born on September 10, 1961 in 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  His parents, Ralph and 
Annie, purchased a new home in Lake Los Carneros
in 1967.  His father, a professor, was the chair of the 
SBCC Computer Science Department for 22-years.

As a youngster, Glenn was a Cub Scout in Pack 
104, hosted by LaPatera School.  His father was the 
Cubmaster of the pack for several years.  Glenn 
rejoined boy Scouts as a Tiger Cub leader when his 
son Thomas became a Cub Scout in first grade.  He 
then served as a Wolf and Bear Den Leader and 
took on the role of Cubmaster for three years.
When Mark Vampola agreed to become Cubmaster, 
Glenn was able to serve the Troop as an Assistant 
Scoutmaster.  When Tom Good retired as 
Scoutmaster in 2001 Glenn then took that role.

Responding to the question, what were the reasons 
you decided to become a Boy Scout Leader, Glenn 
stated, “You get an opportunity to have fun with 
your son, train youth in important skills and instill 
ideas of character and citizenship.  By being a role 
model and interacting with the boys, you provide a 
positive experience for them and with the 
community.  They get to learn how to interact with 
adults, and are appreciative of the experience.  They 
come back after becoming adults and express 
thanks.”

Ten Scouts have earned the prestigious Eagle Scout 
Rank during Glenn’s Scoutmaster work.  They are 
Chris Brenton, Michael Schlesselmann, Patrick 
Burgess, Sam Verhasselt, David Pilkington, Joe 
Yonke, Bren Valier, Patrick Schlesselmann, 
Thomas Schiferl and Andrew Leicht.




















































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Pictured: John Vasellina with his family.  From left to right; 
his son Jeremy, John, his wife Phyllis and son John Paul.

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

This month’s Family of the Month goes to Brother 
John Vasellina and his wife Phyllis.  They 
celebrated their 32nd Wedding Anniversary on 
January 19th.  Brother John is a First Degree Knight.
He is very active as Youth Director for St. 
Raphael’s Parish since 1997 as well as the Youth 
Choir Director for the 5:30 PM Sunday Mass.
Brother John commented on what marriage is on the 
LifeTeen Blog (http://straphaelslifeteen.com/).
Here is an excerpt Brother John posted regarding 
his thoughts and advice about marriage:

“January 19th. Phyllis and I celebrate our 32nd

wedding anniversary. If I told you it was all easy 
and a piece of cake, I’d be lying. A lot of work, a lot 
of fun, joys and struggles, laughter and tears.  There 
is no riding off in the sunset, living happily ever 
after. But I can tell you if you do the day in and day 
out work that needs to be done to keep the marriage 
healthy, you will sustain the marriage and be 
married for the rest of your life….until death do us 
part.  We are on the road to longevity. Every day we 

both make the decision to love, commit, and 
journey together.”

I encourage our members to read the blog entry.
Congratulations Brother John and Phyllis.

By Ed Barrier, Grand Knight

This month’s Knight of the Month goes to our 
Faithful Outside Guard Jose Meza.  Brother Jose 
has always helped out Brother Jim Bradbury with 
our Pancake Breakfast and 4th Degree Dinner
meetings.  He has also been very active with the 4th

Degree Color Corps as well.  He received his First 
Degree on October 12, 1981 and received his 
Fourth Degree on November 15th 1981.  He is an 
Honorary Life Member with the Knights. He also is 
an active member of Our Lady of Sorrows Parish at 
the 5:30 Sunday Mass as a substitute usher.
Congratulations Brother Jose.




 










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(…continued from page 10)

Glenn graduated from La Patera Grade School in 
1973, from Dos Pueblos High School in 1979, UCSB 
in 1983 earning a degree in Physics and UCSB 
Masters Scientific Instrumentation in 1986.

Glenn married Lori Vitalari on June 3, 1989 in St. 
Raphael’s Church by Rev. Frank Berna.  Lori owned 
the Whitehouse Florists from 1978-1995.  She has 
been a KindeKalsse and Kindergarten Aide at St. 
Raphael School and currently serves as the 
Receptionist at the school.  They purchased his 
parent’s home in 1991.

Their two youngsters, Susan and Thomas are 
attending colleges on the east coast.  Susan is studying 
at Marist College in NY as a senior majoring in 
Digital Media with her initial two years in Florence, 
Italy.  Thomas is studying at Bowling Green in 
Kentucky as a freshman, majoring in Broadcast 
Production.

Glenn with El Leicht, both active Knights of 
Columbus Council 5300 Members, have co-chaired 
the St. Raphael Parish Festival in 2010 and 2011.  
Previously Glenn had designed and installed Parish 
data networking when the Parish Community Center 
was built. 

Moved?  Need to update your 
address?  Different Phone Number or 
email address?  Keep us informed!

Name:____________________________________

Address:__________________________________

City:________________________  Zip:_________ 

Phone Number:_____________________________ 

Email Address:_____________________________ 

Mail this form to: 
Knights of Columbus
Goleta Valley Council 5300
P.O. Box 65
Goleta, CA  93116-0065

or email Chris Arnoult at francisarnoult@cox.net 

Anniversaries, Birthdays, Special
Announcements With Business Ads make 
Color Knightline Possible 

For the past eight months the Knightline has been 
carrying business advertisements and recently also 
paid announcements on anniversaries, birthdays and 
obituaries.  KC members have been receiving their 
monthly paper in full color thanks to the loyal 
advertisers and members placing these special 
announcements.

Each 16-page edition in full color for the 275 copies 
printed along with newly selected Editor Laura 
Schuberg’s pay of $120 cost approximately $835.  
The advertising revenue for the past eight issues has 
totaled $5,000.  The KC Council 5300 budget 
allocates $192.00 per issue thus a minimum of 
$628.00 is needed in advertising per 16-pages. 

“We have been fortunate to have these loyal, 
generous advertisers and KC members each month 
so the KC’s are receiving their paper at no extra 
cost,” stated Joe T. Kovach, volunteer ad salesman.  
Anyone wishing to assist Joe in soliciting ads each 
month would be deeply appreciated.  

Readers are 
requested to 
patronize these 
business advertisers 
whenever possible 
and tell them 
“THANK YOU” for 
being a big part of 
the paper. 
For anyone desiring 
to have their 
advertisement in 
upcoming issues, 
give Kovach a call 
at 964-0881 or email 
him at joetk79@cox.net.  Deadline to reserve ad 
space is the 20th of each month.

The Editor has 10 pages of KC content.  Prior to the 
color printing the Knightline was 8 or 12 page issue.
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS, COUNCIL 5300 OFFICERS FOR YEA

Grand Knight Ed Barrier (805) 683-4534 ebarrier@att.net
Chaplain Fr. Lawrence Santos (805) 967-5641
Deputy Grand Knight Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102
Chancellor Jack Turney (805) 967-9473 jacknchrista@verizon.net
Warden Jim Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net
Advocate John Bravo (805) 525-1228 john.bravo@yahoo.com
Recorder John Peyton (805) 964-1685 jpeyton999@msn.com
Financial Secretary Chris Arnoult (805) 964-6324 francisarnoult@cox.net
Treasurer Joseph Darga (805) 964-3264 newheart1229@cox.net
Lecturer Joe Bauer (805) 967-2221 joebauer2@yahoo.com
Outside Guard Jose Meza (805) 682-8637
Inside Guard Raphael Cardenas (805) 967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net
Trustee-Three Years Mark Vampola (805) 708-2631 vamperz@cox.net
Trustee-Two Years Mike Donovan (805) 967-9506 mkedonovan@aol.com
Trustee-One Year Francisco Cabrera (805) 964-9485 fcocabrera@cox.net

SERVICE PROGRAM ORGANIZATIONS
Program Director Patrick Donohoe (805) 698-6102
Church Director Brian Klinge (805) 967-4753 bklinge5@cox.net
Community Director Vacant
Council Director Tim Hogan (805) 683-6344 t4210@cox.net
Family Director Vacant
Youth Director John Vasellina (805) 964-3466 srym12@yahoo.com
Pro-Life Director Vacant
Membership Director Vacant

OTHER IMPORTANT CONTACTS

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson (203) 772-2130 info@kofc.org
State Deputy Charles Clark (916) 638-2501 state.deputy@kofc-california.org
District Deputy Niceforo Albino Prado (805) 651-8847 snunez890@gmail.com
District Warden John Bravo (805) 525-1228 john.bravo@yahoo.com
Faithful Navigator Jim Bradbury (805) 964-8001 cowbou@cox.net
Insurance Field Agent David Farebrother (805) 684-0053 dlfarebrother@aol.com
Knightline Advertising Joe T. Kovach (805) 964-0881 joetk79@cox.net

CALLING COMMITTEE-COLUMBIAN YEAR 2010-2011

Abels-Bunke Mary Arnoult (805) 964-6324 maryarnoult@cox.net
Cabrera-De Ponce Vacant (805) 683-4546
Diani-Hazher Evelina Curzan (805) 964-4493 dutchevy@cox.net
Hernandez-Lima Patty Salcedo (805) 245-2545 patty_lopez@hotmail.com
Liponi-Modugno Jacqueline Knauss (805) 964-2442 jackie@gvoptical.com
Moiso-Nungaray Elaine McNamara (805) 964-4526 billmcnamara@alum.mit.edu
Osborne-Ruiz Chawa Ramirez (805) 964-3775
Salcedo-Turney Julie Sanchez (805) 964-3398
Uhte-Znovena Vacant
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